| would just like to register my objections to the proposed developments in the above area. How the council can
consider building even more properties in an already over burdened area | simply cannot understand. The very idea
of taking up part of the trans pennine way, enjoyed by so many people, shows a complete disregard for local people
and residents of this area. Schools, doctors surgeries etc are already over stretched and what little bit of countryside
is left to enjoy is now in jeopardy. Please don't even get me started on the roads. The idea of building a road
'around' the back of Grappenhall to link up to the houses is ludicrous, there is plenty of space on the opposite side
of Walton which could also link up to Appleton, Daresbury and the M56 etc, come on open your eyes please.





